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Texts Operatie Ring Zuid

Short version
Operatie Ring Zuid 
Roadworks and severe traffic disruption in Groningen
March - September 2024
Work from home. Take the bike. Travel by public transport.
 www.operatieringzuid.nl
Operatie Ring Zuid - Roadworks and severe traffic disruption in Groningen from late March to early September 2024.
Work from home. Take the bike. Travel by public transport. What option will you take? www.operatieringzuid.nl 

Medium version

The new southern ring road will be open to traffic from September 2024. To make that possible, the new Julianaplein junction and the sunken lanes will have to be connected to the existing roads (A28 and N7 motorways) first. Quite an operation! This will be carried out in phases from late March to early September 2024, with different sections of the roads closed at different times. All in all, this will cause 5 months of severe traffic disruption. So work from home if you can. Take the bike or travel by public transport. What option will you take?
Long version

Operatie Ring Zuid

The new southern ring road will be open to traffic from September 2024. To make that possible, the new Julianaplein junction and the sunken lanes will have to be connected to the existing roads (A28 and N7 motorways) first. Quite an operation! This will be carried out in phases from late March to early September 2024, with different sections of the roads closed at different times. All in all, this will cause 5 months of severe traffic disruption.
Roadworks and severe traffic disruption in Groningen
The road closures will have a severe impact on the city of Groningen as a whole. We expect serious traffic disruption on the diversion routes, but also on many other roads in and around the city. Be prepared and avoid travelling by car whenever you can. To keep traffic flowing, the number of cars travelling on the road network in and around Groningen must be reduced by 80,000 cars (20%) every day between late March and early September. If this reduction is not achieved, traffic is bound to come to a standstill.  
Avoid travelling by car 
Our urgent appeal to you and all other motorists: adjust your travel behaviour between late March and early September. Work from home if you can. Take the bike or travel by public transport. If you really can't avoid taking the car, use a P+R or travel outside rush hours.
Standing still or going with the flow. What option will you take?
